
PARTITION FOR CHANGE OF ZONING FROM R- 1A to R-1 AM 

The following is an attempt to have the current zoning change. I am seeking 
permission to have a mobile or modular home f i e d  to the said property of 
230 Terrence St. located in the New Sarpy Terrance Subdivision. I am 
presenting to you a list of neighbors w i t h  the community that I have spoken 
to and are in favor of this change. 

Sincerely, 

Judith Mitchell 




